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Tuesday 4th September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back to a new and exciting school year.  
I want to take this opportunity to share with you information about the future of the school. 
 
The Governing Body have agreed that from this point on Paul Clayton, our Executive 
Headteacher, will be working in the schools for three days a week. 
 
Throughout the last school year a working group of four School Governors have been in 
discussions with Paul and members of the Federation Senior Leadership team to ensure this 
change will not adversely affect the schools performance and is carried out in a way that is 
beneficial for the future of the schools. 
 
Since the Federation in 2013, both schools have continued to thrive and our children’s progress 
and attainment continue to be at the forefront of all decisions our school leaders and Governors 
make. 
 
Paul Clayton will continue as our Executive Headteacher supported by Christine Morgan, Michelle 
Boyce, David Colenso and Helen Child, all of whom are experienced and extremely able school 
leaders. As usual they and all other staff will be readily available and happy to help with any 
queries you may have. 
 
Please be assured myself and the school governing body will be working with the school to 
ensure the transition is successful and that the school continues to grow and our children have a 
happy and successful learning journey. I am sure you agree that we are very fortunate to have an 
extremely strong and caring leadership and teaching team across the Federation.  
 
As governors we are continually looking to the future and considering the next steps in the growth 
and development of the schools. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions concerns. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jacquie Kelly 
Chair of Governors 

 


